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WSC MEETING SUMMARY 

 COMMITTEE NAME Rochester-Campaspe 

MEETING DATE 16 February 2018 

ATTENDEES 

WSC Members: Richard Anderson ( Chair) Bruce McCague, ( Deputy Chair) 
Peter Gibson, Georgie Simms, Dustin Kemp, Mark Hill, Andrew Christian, Steve 
Randell, 
 
GMW Attendees: Paul Cox (Customer Service Manager Central Goulburn), 
Brian Letcher (Acting Customer Service Manager), Greg Shannon (Regional 
Manager Customer Service), Peter Egglestone (Connections Interface, 
Innovation & Reconfig Manager), Paul Arthurson (Connections Program Delivery 
Manager), Jarrod O’Brien (Project Manager),  
Visitors: Nil 

APOLOGIES  Mark Hill, Georgie Simms 
 
Main Topics Discussed 
Connections Update   

• Provided the members with an update on the On Farm Works tender process 
• Project innovations regarding portable meters and below ground channels was briefly discussed 
• Winter Works 2018 will be the last winter planned works program and more detail on locations will 

take place at the April meeting.  
• Updated the committee on the current Blade Meter replacement program and testing 
• An overview on the status of E2E and ECI projects was provided 

Construction update  
• gave a very informative and well received update on the capital works planed for the Rochester 

Area this winter. The program will include the replacement of Bulls siphon and the refurbishment of 
the Campaspe Siphon. Jarrod explained in detail the process on how the pipes will be relined which 
give the structure a life expectancy equal of that to a new replacement 

• also explained how the use of modern technology can generate efficiencies through the combine 
use of drone survey and GPS machine guidance. 

 

 


